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Target Talk—August 2017

2017 Board of Directors

President:  John Popke

Vice-President: Dick Coffin

Secretary: Stephanie Miller

Treasurer: Elaine Wolfgang

    Members-At-Large:

       Fred Coleman

       Jim Collins

Membership:
        Irving (Frank) Torres

        Robert (Bob) Gandolfo

Webmaster: Steven Taylor

Maintenance: Dick Coffin

Newsletter: Rosemary Bowly

Security:  Glenn Roberts

If tyranny and oppression come to this land, it
will be in the guise of fighting a foreign enemy.
—James Madison

It is against club policy to bring any foreign ob-
jects onto the club grounds to be to shot at and
this includes cans, bottles and bowling balls.

Use only paper targets on all ranges. The Club
supplies hanging boards upon which to mount your
paper targets. When you are finished shooting,
please remove your paper targets from the target
boards and return all of the target boards to the
appropriate storage area.

Club Policy on Targets

Mother Lode Gun Club Members:

We had a very good membership turnout for our July
general meeting and were honored by John Lucky’s
Nuggets who brought home two awards as well as
recognition of other top shooters. Thank you Nuggets
for all your hard work and dedication.

The Club also voted in nine new members who have
been waiting a long time to join.  Thank you Frank
Torres and Bob Gandolfo for making that happen.

Vice President Dick Coffin reminded all members to
please use only paper shooting targets on provided
boards and do not shoot anything on the ground.

I hope to see new faces at the August meeting.

John Popke, MLGC President
July 12, 2017

President’s Message Indoor Range Remains
Temporarily Closed

Please be advised that the indoor range
remains temporarily closed until further
notice to allow for inspection, cleaning,
improvements and repair to ensure its
safe use for all Mother Lode Gun Club
members, their guests and participants
in other shooting events.

The dominion of the banks must be broken or

it will break us.   ...Thomas Jefferson, 1815

Words of  Wisdom


